Sql Hacking Sql Injektion Auf Relationale
Datenba
If you ally compulsion such a referred sql hacking sql injektion auf
relationale datenba ebook that will find the money for you worth, acquire the
definitely best seller from us currently from several preferred authors. If you
desire to humorous books, lots of novels, tale, jokes, and more fictions
collections are furthermore launched, from best seller to one of the most
current released.
You may not be perplexed to enjoy all books collections sql hacking sql
injektion auf relationale datenba that we will no question offer. It is not not
far off from the costs. Its very nearly what you compulsion currently. This sql
hacking sql injektion auf relationale datenba, as one of the most in force
sellers here will categorically be among the best options to review.

Database Administration Craig S. Mullins 2012-10-11 Database Administration,
Second Edition , is the definitive, technology-independent guide to the modern
discipline of database administration. Packed with best practices and proven
solutions for any database platform or environment, this text fully reflects
the field’s latest realities and challenges. Drawing on more than thirty years
of database experience, Mullins focuses on problems that today’s DBAs actually
face, and skills and knowledge they simply must have. Mullins presents
realistic, thorough, and up-to-date coverage of every DBA task, including
creating database environments, data modeling, normalization, design,
performance, data integrity, compliance, governance, security, backup/recovery,
disaster planning, data and storage management, data movement/distribution,
data warehousing, connectivity, metadata, tools, and more. This edition adds
new coverage of “Big Data,” database appliances, cloud computing, and NoSQL.
Mullins includes an entirely new chapter on the DBA’s role in regulatory
compliance, with substantial new material on data breaches, auditing,
encryption, retention, and metadata management. You’ll also find an all-new
glossary, plus up-to-the-minute DBA rules of thumb.
The New Era in U.S. National Security Jack A. Jarmon 2019-10-30 The purpose of
The New Era in U.S. National Security: Challenges of the Information Age is to
make its readers aware of how the tensions between opposing forces from above
and below influence world events and shape U.S. national security institutions.
The debt trap now being experienced by the developing world has unleashed
global migration on a mass scale. In a world where market forces are
politically unaccountable, crime will prosper, and its linkage to organizing
social structures is organic. The nexus between corrupt politicians,
transnational business, and cross-border crime pulls tighter. Meanwhile, the
structures of global governance are immature. Differences of agreement over
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international norms and controls regarding the use of the Internet, and the
laws pertaining to the deployment of cyber weapons are illusive - if not
insurmountable. The chasm between the rich and poor is widening and deepening.
Hostilities continue mount. In this book, Jack A. Jarmon offers a survey of the
altering landscape of warfare and competition. Using recent events and
documented experiences as examples, it reveals truths about the threat from
criminals, terrorists, hostile governments, and internal vulnerabilities. The
nation’s exposure invites attack with every hour. Rather than an abstract
threat, these unseen and unreported assaults land blows to our information
networks, infrastructure, quality of life, and democratic system.
Cyber-Physical Security Robert M. Clark 2016-08-10 This book focuses on the
vulnerabilities of state and local services to cyber-threats and suggests
possible protective action that might be taken against such threats. Cyberthreats to U.S. critical infrastructure are of growing concern to policymakers,
managers and consumers. Information and communications technology (ICT) is
ubiquitous and many ICT devices and other components are interdependent;
therefore, disruption of one component may have a negative, cascading effect on
others. Cyber-attacks might include denial of service, theft or manipulation of
data. Damage to critical infrastructure through a cyber-based attack could have
a significant impact on the national security, the economy, and the livelihood
and safety of many individual citizens. Traditionally cyber security has
generally been viewed as being focused on higher level threats such as those
against the internet or the Federal government. Little attention has been paid
to cyber-security at the state and local level. However, these governmental
units play a critical role in providing services to local residents and
consequently are highly vulnerable to cyber-threats. The failure of these
services, such as waste water collection and water supply, transportation,
public safety, utility services, and communication services, would pose a great
threat to the public. Featuring contributions from leading experts in the
field, this volume is intended for state and local government officials and
managers, state and Federal officials, academics, and public policy
specialists.
CompTIA Security+ SY0-501 Cert Guide David L. Prowse 2017-10-18 This is the
eBook version of the print title. Note that the eBook may not provide access to
the practice test software that accompanies the print book. Access to the
companion files are available through product registration at Pearson IT
Certification, or see the instructions in the back pages of your eBook. Learn,
prepare, and practice for CompTIA Security+ SY0-501 exam success with this
CompTIA approved Cert Guide from Pearson IT Certification, a leader in IT
certification learning and a CompTIA Authorized Platinum Partner. · Master
CompTIA Security+ SY0-501 exam topics · Assess your knowledge with chapterending quizzes · Review key concepts with exam preparation tasks · Practice
with realistic exam questions CompTIA Security+ SY0-501 Cert Guide is a bestof-breed exam study guide. Best-selling author and expert instructor David L.
Prowse shares preparation hints and test-taking tips, helping you identify
areas of weakness and improve both your conceptual knowledge and hands-on
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skills. Material is presented in a concise manner, focusing on increasing your
understanding and retention of exam topics. The book presents you with an
organized test-preparation routine through the use of proven series elements
and techniques. Exam topic lists make referencing easy. Chapter-ending chapter
review activities help you drill on key concepts you must know thoroughly.
Review questions help you assess your knowledge, and a final preparation
chapter guides you through tools and resources to help you craft your final
study plan. Well regarded for its level of detail, assessment features, and
challenging review questions and exercises, this CompTIA approved study guide
helps you master the concepts and techniques that will enable you to succeed on
the exam the first time. The CompTIA approved study guide helps you master all
the topics on the Security+ exam, including · Core computer system security ·
OS hardening and virtualization · Application security · Network design
elements · Networking ports, protocols, and threats · Network perimeter
security · Physical security and authentication models · Access control ·
Vulnerability and risk assessment · Monitoring and auditing · Cryptography,
including PKI · Redundancy and disaster recovery · Social Engineering ·
Policies and procedures
SQL Hacking Justin Clarke 2016-05-02 Heutzutage gibt es eigentlich keine
Geschäftsanwendung ohne dahinterliegende Datenbank. Darin befinden sich
sensible Daten, angefangen bei personenbezogenen Daten bis zu
Geschäftsgeheimnissen. Eine Offenlegung der Daten kann weitreichende Folgen
haben. Darum sind Datenbanken häufig Angriffen von Hackern ausgesetzt. Diese
versuchen über SQL-Injektion in die Systeme einzudringen und Daten auszulesen.
Werden Sie aktiv und schützen Sie Ihre Systeme vor solchen Attacken. Um das zu
tun, müssen Sie die Angriffe verstehen, die Tools der Hacker kennen und
geeignete Gegenmaßnahmen ergreifen. Schauen Sie hinter die Kulissen und
verstehen Sie im Detail, wie SQL-Injektion funktioniert und was Sie dagegen tun
können. SQL-Injektion im Detail verstehen und vom Quellcode lernen: Viele
Menschen, die behaupten, sie wüssten, was SQL-Injektion sei, haben in
Wirklichkeit nur einige triviale Beispiele kennengelernt. SQL-Injektion ist
eine der verheerendsten Angriffstechniken, die ein Unternehmen treffen können.
Sie kann zur Offenlegung der sensiblen Informationen führen, die in den
Datenbanken einer Anwendung gespeichert sind, darunter so brauchbare
Informationen wie Benutzernamen, Passwörter, Namen, Adressen, Telefonnummern
und Kreditkartenangaben. Erst wenn man reale Angriffe gesehen hat, kann man
daraus lernen und für das nächste Mal vorbereitet sein. Deswegen zeigen Ihnen
die Autoren die einzelnen Schwachstellen anhand von sehr viel Quellcode und
erläutern diesen im Detail. Sie lernen viele Werkzeuge kennen, die Hacker
einsetzen, um Schwachstellen aufzudecken. Welche Schutzmaßnahmen Sie auf Codeund Plattformebene ergreifen können, lesen Sie in zwei großen Kapiteln. Eine
ausführliche Referenz versorgt Sie mit viel Material für die tägliche Praxis,
wie z. B. einer Schnellreferenz zu SQL-Injektion oder einem Überblick zur
Fehlerbehebung bei SQL-Injektionsangriffen.
CompTIA CySA+ Guide to Cybersecurity Analyst (CS0-002) Mark Ciampa 2021-10-11
Develop the advanced cybersecurity knowledge and skills for success on the
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latest CompTIA Cybersecurity Analyst certification exam (CySA+ CS0-002) with
Ciampa's COMPTIA CYSA+ GUIDE TO CYBERSECURITY ANALYST (CS0-002), 2nd Edition.
Updated, stair-stepped content builds on material you've previously mastered as
you learn to analyze and interpret threat intelligence data, identify and
address both external and internal vulnerabilities and respond effectively to
cyber incidents. Each module opens with an actual, recent cybersecurity event
that provides context for the information that follows. Quick review questions
help test your understanding as you progress through content that completely
maps to the latest CySA+ CS0-002 certification. New case projects and updates
illustrate actual on-the-job tasks and procedures, including controls,
monitoring, incident response and compliance, to further prepare you to meet
the challenges in cybersecurity today. Important Notice: Media content
referenced within the product description or the product text may not be
available in the ebook version.
Computer Security Fundamentals William (Chuck) Easttom II 2016-05-23 Welcome to
today’s most useful and practical one-volume introduction to computer security.
Chuck Easttom brings together up-to-the-minute coverage of all basic concepts,
terminology, and issues, along with all the skills you need to get started in
the field. Drawing on his extensive experience as a security instructor and
consultant, Easttom thoroughly covers core topics, such as vulnerability
assessment, virus attacks, hacking, spyware, network defense, passwords,
firewalls, VPNs, and intrusion detection. Writing clearly and simply, he fully
addresses crucial issues that many introductory security books ignore, from
industrial espionage to cyberbullying. Computer Security Fundamentals, Third
Edition is packed with tips and examples, all extensively updated for the
state-of-the-art in both attacks and defense. Each chapter offers exercises,
projects, and review questions designed to deepen your understanding and help
you apply all you’ve learned. Whether you’re a student, a system or network
administrator, a manager, or a law enforcement professional, this book will
help you protect your systems and data and expand your career options. Learn
how to Identify the worst threats to your network and assess your risks Get
inside the minds of hackers, so you can prevent their attacks Implement a
proven layered approach to network security Use basic networking knowledge to
improve security Resist the full spectrum of Internet-based scams and frauds
Defend against today’s most common Denial of Service (DoS) attacks Prevent
attacks by viruses, spyware, and other malware Protect against low-tech social
engineering attacks Choose the best encryption methods for your organization
Select firewalls and other security technologies Implement security policies
that will work in your environment Scan your network for vulnerabilities
Evaluate potential security consultants Understand cyberterrorism and
information warfare Master basic computer forensics and know what to do after
you’re attacked
CEH v11 Certified Ethical Hacker
protecting information continues
businesses, certifications in IT
the number of certifications has
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Certified Ethical Hacker (CEH v11) certification. The CEH v11 Certified Ethical
Hacker Study Guide offers a comprehensive overview of the CEH certification
requirements using concise and easy-to-follow instructions. Chapters are
organized by exam objective, with a handy section that maps each objective to
its corresponding chapter, so you can keep track of your progress. The text
provides thorough coverage of all topics, along with challenging chapter review
questions and Exam Essentials, a key feature that identifies critical study
areas. Subjects include common attack practices like reconnaissance and
scanning. Also covered are topics like intrusion detection, DoS attacks, buffer
overflows, wireless attacks, mobile attacks, Internet of Things (IoT) and more.
This study guide goes beyond test prep, providing practical hands-on exercises
to reinforce vital skills and real-world scenarios that put what you’ve learned
into the context of actual job roles. Gain a unique certification that allows
you to function like an attacker, allowing you to identify vulnerabilities so
they can be remediated Expand your career opportunities with an IT certificate
that satisfies the Department of Defense's 8570 Directive for Information
Assurance positions Fully updated for the 2020 CEH v11 exam, including the
latest developments in IT security Access the Sybex online learning center,
with chapter review questions, full-length practice exams, hundreds of
electronic flashcards, and a glossary of key terms Thanks to its clear
organization, all-inclusive coverage, and practical instruction, the CEH v11
Certified Ethical Hacker Study Guide is an excellent resource for anyone who
needs to understand the hacking process or anyone who wants to demonstrate
their skills as a Certified Ethical Hacker.
Hands on Hacking Matthew Hickey 2020-08-20 A fast, hands-on introduction to
offensive hacking techniques Hands-On Hacking teaches readers to see through
the eyes of their adversary and apply hacking techniques to better understand
real-world risks to computer networks and data. Readers will benefit from the
author's years of experience in the field hacking into computer networks and
ultimately training others in the art of cyber-attacks. This book holds no
punches and explains the tools, tactics and procedures used by ethical hackers
and criminal crackers alike. We will take you on a journey through a hacker’s
perspective when focused on the computer infrastructure of a target company,
exploring how to access the servers and data. Once the information gathering
stage is complete, you’ll look for flaws and their known exploits—including
tools developed by real-world government financed state-actors. • An
introduction to the same hacking techniques that malicious hackers will use
against an organization • Written by infosec experts with proven history of
publishing vulnerabilities and highlighting security flaws • Based on the tried
and tested material used to train hackers all over the world in the art of
breaching networks • Covers the fundamental basics of how computer networks are
inherently vulnerable to attack, teaching the student how to apply hacking
skills to uncover vulnerabilities We cover topics of breaching a company from
the external network perimeter, hacking internal enterprise systems and web
application vulnerabilities. Delving into the basics of exploitation with realworld practical examples, you won’t find any hypothetical academic only attacks
here. From start to finish this book will take the student through the steps
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necessary to breach an organization to improve its security. Written by worldrenowned cybersecurity experts and educators, Hands-On Hacking teaches entrylevel professionals seeking to learn ethical hacking techniques. If you are
looking to understand penetration testing and ethical hacking, this book takes
you from basic methods to advanced techniques in a structured learning format.
CompTIA Security + Guide to Network Security Fundamentals Mark Ciampa
2021-01-01 This best-selling guide provides a complete, practical, and
thoroughly up-to-date introduction to network and computer security. COMPTIA
SECURITY+ GUIDE TO NETWORK SECURITY FUNDAMENTALS, Seventh Edition, maps to the
new CompTIA Security+ SY0-601 Certification Exam, providing comprehensive
coverage of all domain objectives to help readers prepare for professional
certification and career success. Important Notice: Media content referenced
within the product description or the product text may not be available in the
ebook version.
CEH v9 Robert Shimonski 2016-05-02 The ultimate preparation guide for the
unique CEH exam. The CEH v9: Certified Ethical Hacker Version 9 Study Guide is
your ideal companion for CEH v9 exam preparation. This comprehensive, in-depth
review of CEH certification requirements is designed to help you internalize
critical information using concise, to-the-point explanations and an easy-tofollow approach to the material. Covering all sections of the exam, the
discussion highlights essential topics like intrusion detection, DDoS attacks,
buffer overflows, and malware creation in detail, and puts the concepts into
the context of real-world scenarios. Each chapter is mapped to the
corresponding exam objective for easy reference, and the Exam Essentials
feature helps you identify areas in need of further study. You also get access
to online study tools including chapter review questions, full-length practice
exams, hundreds of electronic flashcards, and a glossary of key terms to help
you ensure full mastery of the exam material. The Certified Ethical Hacker is
one-of-a-kind in the cybersecurity sphere, allowing you to delve into the mind
of a hacker for a unique perspective into penetration testing. This guide is
your ideal exam preparation resource, with specific coverage of all CEH
objectives and plenty of practice material. Review all CEH v9 topics
systematically Reinforce critical skills with hands-on exercises Learn how
concepts apply in real-world scenarios Identify key proficiencies prior to the
exam The CEH certification puts you in professional demand, and satisfies the
Department of Defense's 8570 Directive for all Information Assurance government
positions. Not only is it a highly-regarded credential, but it's also an
expensive exam—making the stakes even higher on exam day. The CEH v9: Certified
Ethical Hacker Version 9 Study Guide gives you the intense preparation you need
to pass with flying colors.
Hack the world - Ethical Hacking Abhijeet Prakash
A First Course In Ethical Hacking Herman van Heerden 2014-11-07 As a youngster,
the romance of hacking took hold of my imagination. Computers were always my
passion, and the myth (legend?) of kids who moved a satellite by messing around
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were well known and the subject of daydreaming. But where to begin? While still
working a student job, I got my hands on the “Hackers Handbook". To put things
in perspective, the internet was young, Microsoft did not believe in CD-ROMs
and “Do you Netscape” was the web browsing term. Modems were the way you
connected. I printed the entire “Handbook” on a dot matrix printer, ready to
enrich myself with the knowledge of hackers. The text was about BAUD, modems
and the protocols used by BBSs. I found the reading as exiting as a student who
got his hands on a banned copy of The Little Red Book. But the content proved
rather less than insightful. Yes, hacking was different when the words were
uttered “the beauty of the baud” (from the original Hackers Manifesto), but
times have changed and changed again in a very short period of time.
Security Warrior Cyrus Peikari 2004-01-12 When it comes to network security,
many users and administrators are running scared, and justifiably so. The
sophistication of attacks against computer systems increases with each new
Internet worm.What's the worst an attacker can do to you? You'd better find
out, right? That's what Security Warrior teaches you. Based on the principle
that the only way to defend yourself is to understand your attacker in depth,
Security Warrior reveals how your systems can be attacked. Covering everything
from reverse engineering to SQL attacks, and including topics like social
engineering, antiforensics, and common attacks against UNIX and Windows
systems, this book teaches you to know your enemy and how to be prepared to do
battle.Security Warrior places particular emphasis on reverse engineering. RE
is a fundamental skill for the administrator, who must be aware of all kinds of
malware that can be installed on his machines -- trojaned binaries, "spyware"
that looks innocuous but that sends private data back to its creator, and more.
This is the only book to discuss reverse engineering for Linux or Windows CE.
It's also the only book that shows you how SQL injection works, enabling you to
inspect your database and web applications for vulnerability.Security Warrior
is the most comprehensive and up-to-date book covering the art of computer war:
attacks against computer systems and their defenses. It's often scary, and
never comforting. If you're on the front lines, defending your site against
attackers, you need this book. On your shelf--and in your hands.
Exam 98-364 MTA Database Administration Fundamentals Microsoft Official
Academic Course 2011-07-12 Students who are beginning studies in technology
need a strong foundation in the basics before moving on to more advanced
technology courses and certification programs. The Microsoft Technology
Associate (MTA) is a new and innovative certification track designed to provide
a pathway for future success in technology courses and careers. The MTA program
curriculum helps instructors teach and validate fundamental technology
knowledge and provides students with a foundation for their careers as well as
the confidence they need to succeed in advanced studies. Through the use of
MOAC MTA titles you can help ensure your students future success in and out of
the classroom. Database Administration Fundamentals covers introductory
knowledge and skills including: relational databases; core database concepts;
relational database concepts; security requirements for databases and the data
stored in them; database objects -- such as tables and views; graphical tools
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and T-SQL scripts; database queries; and stored procedures.
Hacking im Web 2.0 Tim Philipp Schäfers 2018-09-10 Der Erfolg des E-Commerce
hat auch seine Schattenseiten: Hackerangriffe im Web gehören inzwischen zum
Alltag. Es geht dabei nicht nur um unsichere Firewalls oder Fehler in
Betriebssystemen, häufig stellt die selbst programmierte Webapplikation das
größte Einfallstor dar. Um sich vor Hackern zu schützen, ist es wichtig, wie
ein Hacker zu denken. In diesem Buch lernen Sie die häufigsten Angriffsmethoden
kennen und erhalten Tipps, wie Sie sich dagegen schützen können. Analysieren
Sie Ihren Programmcode auf Schwachstellen und schließen Sie die Lücken gleich
in der Implementierungsphase. Die wichtigsten Angriffsvektoren Durch die
Kombination verschiedenster Technologien wie Browser, HTML, JavaScript, PHP,
Java und SQL in Webanwendungen sind die potenziellen Schwachstellen quasi
unzählbar. Ob SQL-Injection, Cross-Site-Scripting oder Session-Hijacking:
Lernen Sie die Funktionsweise dieser Angriffe kennen, stellen Sie Ihr Können
beim Angreifen der Testumgebung unter Beweis und schützen Sie sich mit den
aufgeführten Tipps erfolgreich vor Angriffen. Werkzeuge kennen und nutzen
Entwickler sind keine Sicherheitsexperten und können nicht jede Schwachstelle
der eingesetzten Programmiersprache und Bibliotheken kennen. Umso wichtiger ist
es, die entstandene Webanwendung auf ihre Schwachpunkte zu testen. Schäfers
stellt in einem ausführlichen Anhang zahlreiche Werkzeuge vor, mit denen Sie
effektiv nach Schwachstellen suchen können.
Biomedical Defense Principles to Counter DNA Deep Hacking Rocky Termanini
2022-12-05 Biomedical Defense Principles to Counter DNA Deep Hacking presents
readers with a comprehensive look at the emerging threat of DNA hacking. Dr.
Rocky Termanini goes in-depth to uncover the erupting technology being
developed by a new generation of savvy bio-hackers who have skills and
expertise in biomedical engineering and bioinformatics. The book covers the use
of tools such as CRISPR for malicious purposes, which has led agencies such as
the U.S. Office of the Director of National Intelligence to add gene editing to
its annual list of threats posed by "weapons of mass destruction and
proliferation." Readers will learn about the methods and possible effects of
bio-hacking attacks, and, in turn the best methods of autonomic and cognitive
defense strategies to detect, capture, analyze, and neutralize DNA bio-hacking
attacks, including the versatile DNA symmetrical AI Cognitive Defense System
(ACDS). DNA bio-hackers plan to destroy, distort and contaminate confidential,
healthy DNA records and potentially create corrupted genes for erroneous
diagnosis of illnesses, disease genesis and even wrong DNA fingerprinting for
criminal forensics investigations. Presents a comprehensive reference for the
fascinating emerging technology of DNA storage, the first book to present this
level of detail and scope of coverage of this groundbreaking field Helps
readers understand key concepts of how DNA works as an information storage
system and how it can be applied as a new technology for data storage Provides
readers with key technical understanding of technologies used to work with DNA
data encoding, such as CRISPR, as well as emerging areas of application and
ethical concern, such as smart cities, cybercrime, and cyber warfare Includes
coverage of synthesizing DNA-encoded data, sequencing DNA-encoded data, and
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fusing DNA with Digital Immunity Ecosystem (DIE)
Pro SQL Server 2012 Relational Database Design and Implementation Louis
Davidson 2012-09-07 Learn effective and scalable database design techniques in
a SQL Server environment. Pro SQL Server 2012 Relational Database Design and
Implementation covers everything from design logic that business users will
understand, all the way to the physical implementation of design in a SQL
Server database. Grounded in best practices and a solid understanding of the
underlying theory, Louis Davidson shows how to “get it right” in SQL Server
database design and lay a solid groundwork for the future use of valuable
business data. Gives a solid foundation in best practices and relational theory
Covers the latest implementation features in SQL Server Takes you from
conceptual design to an effective, physical implementation
Pro SQL Server Relational Database Design and Implementation Louis Davidson
2016-12-29 Learn effective and scalable database design techniques in a SQL
Server 2016 and higher environment. This book is revised to cover in-memory
online transaction processing, temporal data storage, row-level security,
durability enhancements, and other design-related features that are new or
changed in SQL Server 2016. Designing an effective and scalable database using
SQL Server is a task requiring skills that have been around for forty years
coupled with technology that is constantly changing. Pro SQL Server Relational
Database Design and Implementation covers everything from design logic that
business users will understand, all the way to the physical implementation of
design in a SQL Server database. Grounded in best practices and a solid
understanding of the underlying theory, Louis Davidson shows how to "get it
right" in SQL Server database design and lay a solid groundwork for the future
use of valuable business data. The pace of change in relational database
management systems has been tremendous these past few years. Whereas in the
past it was enough to think about optimizing data residing on spinning hard
drives, today one also must consider solid-state storage as well as data that
are constantly held in memory and never written to disk at all except as a
backup. Furthermore, there is a trend toward hybrid cloud and on-premise
database configurations as well a move toward preconfigured appliances. Pro SQL
Server Relational Database Design and Implementation guides in the
understanding of these massive changes and in their application toward sound
database design. Gives a solid foundation in best practices and relational
theory Covers the latest implementation features in SQL Server 2016 Helps you
master in-memory OLTP and use it effectively Takes you from conceptual design
to an effective, physical implementation What You Will Learn Develop conceptual
models of client data using interviews and client documentation Recognize and
apply common database design patterns Normalize data models to enhance
scalability and the long term use of valuable data Translate conceptual models
into high–performing SQL Server databases Secure and protect data integrity as
part of meeting regulatory requirements Create effective indexing to speed
query performance Who This Book Is For Programmers and database administrators
of all types who want to use SQL Server to store data. The book is especially
useful to those wanting to learn the very latest design features in SQL Server
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2016, features that include an improved approach to in-memory OLTP, durability
enhancements, temporal data support, and more. Chapters on fundamental
concepts, the language of database modeling, SQL implementation, and of course,
the normalization process, lay a solid groundwork for readers who are just
entering the field of database design. More advanced chapters serve the
seasoned veteran by tackling the very latest in physical implementation
features that SQL Server has to offer. The book has been carefully revised to
cover all the design-related features that are new in SQL Server 2016.
Applied Network Security Arthur Salmon 2017-04-28 Master the art of detecting
and averting advanced network security attacks and techniques About This Book
Deep dive into the advanced network security attacks and techniques by
leveraging tools such as Kali Linux 2, MetaSploit, Nmap, and Wireshark Become
an expert in cracking WiFi passwords, penetrating anti-virus networks, sniffing
the network, and USB hacks This step-by-step guide shows you how to confidently
and quickly detect vulnerabilities for your network before the hacker does Who
This Book Is For This book is for network security professionals, cyber
security professionals, and Pentesters who are well versed with fundamentals of
network security and now want to master it. So whether you're a cyber security
professional, hobbyist, business manager, or student aspiring to becoming an
ethical hacker or just want to learn more about the cyber security aspect of
the IT industry, then this book is definitely for you. What You Will Learn Use
SET to clone webpages including the login page Understand the concept of Wi-Fi
cracking and use PCAP file to obtain passwords Attack using a USB as payload
injector Familiarize yourself with the process of trojan attacks Use Shodan to
identify honeypots, rogue access points, vulnerable webcams, and other exploits
found in the database Explore various tools for wireless penetration testing
and auditing Create an evil twin to intercept network traffic Identify human
patterns in networks attacks In Detail Computer networks are increasing at an
exponential rate and the most challenging factor organisations are currently
facing is network security. Breaching a network is not considered an ingenious
effort anymore, so it is very important to gain expertise in securing your
network. The book begins by showing you how to identify malicious network
behaviour and improve your wireless security. We will teach you what network
sniffing is, the various tools associated with it, and how to scan for
vulnerable wireless networks. Then we'll show you how attackers hide the
payloads and bypass the victim's antivirus. Furthermore, we'll teach you how to
spoof IP / MAC address and perform an SQL injection attack and prevent it on
your website. We will create an evil twin and demonstrate how to intercept
network traffic. Later, you will get familiar with Shodan and Intrusion
Detection and will explore the features and tools associated with it. Toward
the end, we cover tools such as Yardstick, Ubertooth, Wifi Pineapple, and Alfa
used for wireless penetration testing and auditing. This book will show the
tools and platform to ethically hack your own network whether it is for your
business or for your personal home Wi-Fi. Style and approach This masteringlevel guide is for all the security professionals who are eagerly waiting to
master network security skills and protecting their organization with ease. It
contains practical scenarios on various network security attacks and will teach
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you how to avert these attacks.
Pervasive Computing Aboul-Ella Hassanien 2009-09-23 The main objective of
pervasive computing systems is to create environments where computers become
invisible by being seamlessly integrated and connected into our everyday
environment, where such embedded computers can then provide inf- mation and
exercise intelligent control when needed, but without being obtrusive.
Pervasive computing and intelligent multimedia technologies are becoming increingly important to the modern way of living. However, many of their potential
applications have not yet been fully realized. Intelligent multimedia allows
dynamic selection, composition and presentation of the most appropriate
multimedia content based on user preferences. A variety of applications of
pervasive computing and - telligent multimedia are being developed for all
walks of personal and business life. Pervasive computing (often synonymously
called ubiquitous computing, palpable computing or ambient intelligence) is an
emerging ?eld of research that brings in revolutionary paradigms for computing
models in the 21st century. Pervasive c- puting is the trend towards
increasingly ubiquitous connected computing devices in the environment, a trend
being brought about by a convergence of advanced el- tronic – and particularly,
wireless – technologies and the Internet. Recent advances in pervasive
computers, networks, telecommunications and information technology, along with
the proliferation of multimedia mobile devices – such as laptops, iPods,
personal digital assistants (PDAs) and cellular telephones – have further
stimulated the development of intelligent pervasive multimedia applications.
These key tenologiesarecreatingamultimediarevolutionthatwillhavesigni?cantimpactacross a
wide spectrum of consumer, business, healthcare and governmental domains.
SQL Injection Attacks and Defense Justin Clarke 2012-06-18 What is SQL
injection? -- Testing for SQL injection -- Reviewing code for SQL injection -Exploiting SQL injection -- Blind SQL injection exploitation -- Exploiting the
operating system -- Advanced topics -- Code-level defenses -- Platform level
defenses -- Confirming and recovering from SQL injection attacks -- References.
Pro SQL Server 2008 Relational Database Design and Implementation Louis
Davidson 2008-09-24 Learn effective and scalable database design techniques in
a SQL Server environment. Pro SQL Server 2008 Relational Database Design and
Implementation covers everything from design logic that business users will
understand, all the way to the physical implementation of the design in a SQL
Server database. Grounded in best practices and a solid understanding of the
underlying theory, authors Louis Davidson, Kevin Kline, Scott Klein, and Kurt
Windisch show how to 'get it right' in SQL Server database design and lay a
solid groundwork for the future use of valuable business data. Solid foundation
in best practices and relational theory Maximize SQL Server features to enhance
security, performance, scalability Thorough treatment from conceptual design to
an effective, physical implementation
Proceedings of SAI Intelligent Systems Conference (IntelliSys) 2016 Yaxin Bi
sql-hacking-sql-injektion-auf-relationale-datenba

11/18

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on December 8, 2022 by guest

2017-08-22 These proceedings of the SAI Intelligent Systems Conference 2016
(IntelliSys 2016) offer a remarkable collection of papers on a wide range of
topics in intelligent systems, and their applications to the real world.
Authors hailing from 56 countries on 5 continents submitted 404 papers to the
conference, attesting to the global importance of the conference’s themes.
After being reviewed, 222 papers were accepted for presentation, and 168 were
ultimately selected for these proceedings. Each has been reviewed on the basis
of its originality, novelty and rigorousness. The papers not only present
state-of-the-art methods and valuable experience from researchers in the
related research areas; they also outline the field’s future development.
CEH v10 Certified Ethical Hacker Study Guide Ric Messier 2019-05-31 As
protecting information becomes a rapidly growing concern for today’s
businesses, certifications in IT security have become highly desirable, even as
the number of certifications has grown. Now you can set yourself apart with the
Certified Ethical Hacker (CEH v10) certification. The CEH v10 Certified Ethical
Hacker Study Guide offers a comprehensive overview of the CEH certification
requirements using concise and easy-to-follow instruction. Chapters are
organized by exam objective, with a handy section that maps each objective to
its corresponding chapter, so you can keep track of your progress. The text
provides thorough coverage of all topics, along with challenging chapter review
questions and Exam Essentials, a key feature that identifies critical study
areas. Subjects include intrusion detection, DDoS attacks, buffer overflows,
virus creation, and more. This study guide goes beyond test prep, providing
practical hands-on exercises to reinforce vital skills and real-world scenarios
that put what you’ve learned into the context of actual job roles. Gain a
unique certification that allows you to understand the mind of a hacker Expand
your career opportunities with an IT certificate that satisfies the Department
of Defense’s 8570 Directive for Information Assurance positions Fully updated
for the 2018 CEH v10 exam, including the latest developments in IT security
Access the Sybex online learning center, with chapter review questions, fulllength practice exams, hundreds of electronic flashcards, and a glossary of key
terms Thanks to its clear organization, all-inclusive coverage, and practical
instruction, the CEH v10 Certified Ethical Hacker Study Guide is an excellent
resource for anyone who needs to understand the hacking process or anyone who
wants to demonstrate their skills as a Certified Ethical Hacker.
Professional Penetration Testing Thomas Wilhelm 2013-06-27 Professional
Penetration Testing walks you through the entire process of setting up and
running a pen test lab. Penetration testing—the act of testing a computer
network to find security vulnerabilities before they are maliciously
exploited—is a crucial component of information security in any organization.
With this book, you will find out how to turn hacking skills into a
professional career. Chapters cover planning, metrics, and methodologies; the
details of running a pen test, including identifying and verifying
vulnerabilities; and archiving, reporting and management practices. Author
Thomas Wilhelm has delivered penetration testing training to countless security
professionals, and now through the pages of this book you can benefit from his
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years of experience as a professional penetration tester and educator. After
reading this book, you will be able to create a personal penetration test lab
that can deal with real-world vulnerability scenarios. All disc-based content
for this title is now available on the Web. Find out how to turn hacking and
pen testing skills into a professional career Understand how to conduct
controlled attacks on a network through real-world examples of vulnerable and
exploitable servers Master project management skills necessary for running a
formal penetration test and setting up a professional ethical hacking business
Discover metrics and reporting methodologies that provide experience crucial to
a professional penetration tester
Advances in Cybersecurity Management Kevin Daimi 2021-06-15 This book
concentrates on a wide range of advances related to IT cybersecurity
management. The topics covered in this book include, among others, management
techniques in security, IT risk management, the impact of technologies and
techniques on security management, regulatory techniques and issues,
surveillance technologies, security policies, security for protocol management,
location management, GOS management, resource management, channel management,
and mobility management. The authors also discuss digital contents copyright
protection, system security management, network security management, security
management in network equipment, storage area networks (SAN) management,
information security management, government security policy, web penetration
testing, security operations, and vulnerabilities management. The authors
introduce the concepts, techniques, methods, approaches and trends needed by
cybersecurity management specialists and educators for keeping current their
cybersecurity management knowledge. Further, they provide a glimpse of future
directions where cybersecurity management techniques, policies, applications,
and theories are headed. The book is a rich collection of carefully selected
and reviewed manuscripts written by diverse cybersecurity management experts in
the listed fields and edited by prominent cybersecurity management researchers
and specialists.
Cybersecurity Gautam Kumar 2021-09-14 It is becoming increasingly important to
design and develop adaptive, robust, scalable, reliable, security and privacy
mechanisms for IoT applications and for Industry 4.0 related concerns. This
book serves as a useful guide for researchers and industry professionals and
will help beginners to learn the basics to the more advanced topics. Along with
exploring security and privacy issues through the IoT ecosystem and examining
its implications to the real-world, this book addresses cryptographic tools and
techniques and presents the basic and high-level concepts that can serve as
guidance for those in the industry as well as help beginners get a handle on
both the basic and advanced aspects of security related issues. The book goes
on to cover major challenges, issues, and advances in IoT and discusses data
processing as well as applications for solutions, and assists in developing
self-adaptive cyberphysical security systems that will help with issues brought
about by new technologies within IoT and Industry 4.0. This edited book
discusses the evolution of IoT and Industry 4.0 and brings security and privacy
related technological tools and techniques onto a single platform so that
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researchers, industry professionals, graduate, postgraduate students, and
academicians can easily understand the security, privacy, challenges and
opportunity concepts and make then ready to use for applications in IoT and
Industry 4.0.
Frontier Computing Jason C. Hung 2020-02-25 This book gathers the proceedings
of the 9th International Conference on Frontier Computing, held in Kyushu,
Japan on July 9–12, 2019, and provides comprehensive coverage of the latest
advances and trends in information technology, science and engineering. It
addresses a number of broad themes, including communication networks, business
intelligence and knowledge management, web intelligence, and related fields
that inspire the development of information technology. The respective
contributions cover a wide range of topics: database and data mining,
networking and communications, web and internet of things, embedded systems,
soft computing, social network analysis, security and privacy, optical
communication, and ubiquitous/pervasive computing. Many of the papers outline
promising future research directions, and the book will benefit students,
researchers and professionals alike. Further, it offers a useful reference
guide for newcomers to the field.
Social Network Engineering for Secure Web Data and Services Luca Caviglione
2013-01-01 "This book provides empirical research on the engineering of social
network infrastructures, the development of novel applications, and the impact
of social network- based services over the internet"--Provided by publisher.
Foundations of Security Christoph Kern 2007-05-11 Software developers need to
worry about security as never before. They need clear guidance on safe coding
practices, and that’s exactly what this book delivers. The book does not delve
deep into theory, or rant about the politics of security. Instead, it clearly
and simply lays out the most common threats that programmers need to defend
against. It then shows programmers how to make their defense. The book takes a
broad focus, ranging over SQL injection, worms and buffer overflows, password
security, and more. It sets programmers on the path towards successfully
defending against the entire gamut of security threats that they might face.
Web Security for Developers Malcolm McDonald 2020-06-19 Website security made
easy. This book covers the most common ways websites get hacked and how web
developers can defend themselves. The world has changed. Today, every time you
make a site live, you're opening it up to attack. A first-time developer can
easily be discouraged by the difficulties involved with properly securing a
website. But have hope: an army of security researchers is out there
discovering, documenting, and fixing security flaws. Thankfully, the tools
you'll need to secure your site are freely available and generally easy to use.
Web Security for Developers will teach you how your websites are vulnerable to
attack and how to protect them. Each chapter breaks down a major security
vulnerability and explores a real-world attack, coupled with plenty of code to
show you both the vulnerability and the fix. You'll learn how to: Protect
against SQL injection attacks, malicious JavaScript, and cross-site request
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forgery Add authentication and shape access control to protect accounts Lock
down user accounts to prevent attacks that rely on guessing passwords, stealing
sessions, or escalating privileges Implement encryption Manage vulnerabilities
in legacy code Prevent information leaks that disclose vulnerabilities Mitigate
advanced attacks like malvertising and denial-of-service As you get stronger at
identifying and fixing vulnerabilities, you'll learn to deploy disciplined,
secure code and become a better programmer along the way.
CompTIA Security+ SY0-401 Cert Guide, Academic Edition David L. Prowse
2014-09-05 This is the eBook version of the print title. Note that the eBook
does not provide access to the practice test software that accompanies the
print book. Access to the videos and exercises is available through product
registration at Pearson IT Certification; or see instructions in back pages of
your eBook. Learn, prepare, and practice for CompTIA Security+ SY0-401 exam
success with this CompTIA Authorized Cert Guide, Academic Edition from Pearson
IT Certification, a leader in IT Certification learning and a CompTIA
Authorized Platinum Partner. The DVD features three complete practice exams,
complete video solutions to 31 hands-on labs, plus 31 interactive flash-based
simulations that include drag-and-drop and matching to reinforce the learning.
Master CompTIA’s Security+ SY0-401 exam topics Assess your knowledge with
chapter-ending quizzes Reinforce your knowledge of key concepts with chapter
review activities Practice with realistic exam questions on the DVD Includes
complete video solutions to 31 hands-on labs Plus 31 interactive simulations on
key exam topics CompTIA Security+ SY0-401 Authorized Cert Guide, Academic
Edition includes video solutions to the hands-on labs, practice tests, and
interactive simulations that let the reader learn by doing. Best-selling author
and expert instructor David L. Prowse shares preparation hints and test-taking
tips, helping you identify areas of weakness and improve both your conceptual
knowledge and hands-on skills. Material is presented in a concise manner,
focusing on increasing your understanding and retention of exam topics. The
book presents you with an organized test preparation routine through the use of
proven series elements and techniques. Exam topic lists make referencing easy.
Chapter review activities help you drill on key concepts you must know
thoroughly. Review questions help you assess your knowledge, and a final
preparation chapter guides you through tools and resources to help you craft
your approach to passing the exam. The companion Academic Edition DVD contains
the powerful Pearson IT Certification Practice Test engine, with three complete
practice exams and hundreds of exam-realistic questions. The assessment engine
offers you a wealth of customization options and reporting features, laying out
a complete assessment of your knowledge to help you focus your study where it
is needed most. The Academic Edition DVD also includes complete video solutions
to 31 hands-on labs in the book and 31 interactive simulations on key exam
topics to reinforce the learning by doing. Learning activities such as test
password strength, match the type of Malware with its definition, find the
security issues in the network map, and disallow a user access to the network
on Saturday and Sunday. Interactive Simulations: 2-1: Identifying Malware Types
2-2: Securing the BIOS 2-4: Filtering E-mails 3-3: Stopping Services in the
Command Prompt 4-1: Securing Web Browsers 5-1: Creating a DMZ 5-3: Defending
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against the Web Shell 6-1a: Understanding Port Numbers, Part A 6-1b:
Understanding Port Numbers, Part B 6-1c: Understanding Port Numbers, Part C
6-2a: Identifying Network Attacks, Part A 6-2b: Identifying Network Attacks,
Part B 6-2c: Identifying Network Attacks, Part C 6-2d: Identifying Network
Attacks, Part D 7-1: Configuring a Firewall's Ruleset 8-4: Planning Network
Security 9-1: Choosing Physical Security Methods 9-2: Selecting the Correct
Authentication Technology 9-3: Understanding 802.1X 10-1: Password Strength
10-2: Configuring Logon Hours 10-3: Understanding Access Control Models 11-1a:
Risk Assessment, Part A 11-1b: Risk Assessment, Part B 11-1c: Vulnerability
Management Process 12-1: Capturing and Analyzing Packets 12-2: Deciphering Log
Files 13-1: Understanding Symmetric and Asymmetric Algorithms 15-1: Configuring
RAID 16-1a: Identifying Social Engineering Attacks, Part A 16-1b: Identifying
Social Engineering Attacks, Part B Hands-On Labs Video Solutions: 2-1: Using
Free Malware Scanning Programs 2-2: Securing the BIOS 2-3: Securing Mobile
Devices 3-1: Discerning and Updating Service Pack Level 3-2: Securing a Virtual
Machine 3-3: Working with Services in Windows and Linux 4-1: Securing Web
Browsers 4-2: Whitelisting and Blacklisting Applications with a Windows Server
Policy 5-2: Subnetting a Network 6-1: Scanning Ports 7-2: Configuring Packet
Filtering and NAT 7-3: Configuring an Inbound Filter 8-1: Securing a Wireless
Device 8-2: Enabling MAC Filtering 8-3: Wardriving and the Cure 9-3:
Understanding 802.1X 9-4: Setting Up a Secure VPN 10-1: Configuring Complex
Passwords 10-2: Configuring Password Policies and User Accounts Restrictions
10-4: Configuring User and Group Permissions 11-2: Mapping and Scanning the
Network 11-3: Defending Against Password Cracking 12-1: Capturing and Analyzing
Packets 12-2: Deciphering Log Files 12-3: Auditing Files 13-1: Understanding
Symmetric and Asymmetric Algorithms 13-2: Disabling the LM Hash 14-1:
Understanding PKI 14-2: Making an SSH Connection 15-1: Configuring RAID 17-1:
Analyzing Test Questions Well-regarded for its level of detail, assessment
features, and challenging review questions and exercises, this CompTIA
authorized study guide helps you master the concepts and techniques that will
allow you to succeed on the exam the first time. The CompTIA authorized study
guide helps you master all the topics on the Security+ exam, including Core
computer system security OS hardening and virtualization Application security
Network design elements and threats Perimeter security Network media and
devices security Physical security and authentication models Access control
Vulnerability and risk assessment Monitoring and auditing Cryptography,
including PKI Redundancy and disaster recovery Policies and procedures
Unauthorized Access Robert H. Sloan 2016-04-19 Going beyond current books on
privacy and security, Unauthorized Access: The Crisis in Online Privacy and
Security proposes specific solutions to public policy issues pertaining to
online privacy and security. Requiring no technical or legal expertise, the
book explains complicated concepts in clear, straightforward language. The
authors—two renowned experts on computer security and law—explore the wellestablished connection between social norms, privacy, security, and
technological structure. This approach is the key to understanding information
security and informational privacy, providing a practical framework to address
ethical and legal issues. The authors also discuss how rapid technological
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developments have created novel situations that lack relevant norms and present
ways to develop these norms for protecting informational privacy and ensuring
sufficient information security. Bridging the gap among computer scientists,
economists, lawyers, and public policy makers, this book provides technically
and legally sound public policy guidance about online privacy and security. It
emphasizes the need to make trade-offs among the complex concerns that arise in
the context of online privacy and security.
How to Stop E-mail Spam, Spyware, Malware, Computer Viruses, and Hackers from
Ruining Your Computer Or Network Bruce C. Brown 2011 Presents an introduction
to different types of malware and viruses, describes antivirus solutions,
offers ways to detect spyware and malware, and discusses the use of firewalls
and other security options.
Hacking Web Apps Mike Shema 2012-08-29 HTML5 -- HTML injection & cross-site
scripting (XSS) -- Cross-site request forgery (CSRF) -- SQL injection & data
store manipulation -- Breaking authentication schemes -- Abusing design
deficiencies -- Leveraging platform weaknesses -- Browser & privacy attacks.
CompTIA Security+ SY0-401 Cert Guide, Deluxe Edition David L. Prowse 2014-07-21
This is the eBook version of the print title. Note that the eBook does not
provide access to the practice test software that accompanies the print book.
Access to the videos and exercises is available through product registration at
Pearson IT Certification; or see instructions in back pages of your eBook.
Learn, prepare, and practice for CompTIA Security+ SY0-401 exam success with
this CompTIA Authorized Cert Guide, Deluxe Edition from Pearson IT
Certification, a leader in IT Certification learning and a CompTIA Authorized
Platinum Partner. The DVD features three complete practice exams, complete
video solutions to 31 hands-on labs, plus 31 interactive flash-based
simulations that include drag-and-drop and matching to reinforce the learning.
Master CompTIA’s Security+ SY0-401 exam topics Assess your knowledge with
chapter-ending quizzes Reinforce your knowledge of key concepts with chapter
review activities Practice with realistic exam questions on the DVD Includes
complete video solutions to 31 hands-on labs Plus 31 interactive simulations on
key exam topics
The Core of Hacking Rahul Dwivedi 2016-03-02 This Book is open Secret Knowledge
of Hacker and Penetration Tester. Computer attacks happen each and every day,
with increasing virulence. To create a good defense, you must understand the
offensive techniques of your adversaries. In my career as a system penetration
tester, incident response team member, and information security architect, I’ve
seen numerous types of attacks ranging from simple scanning by clueless kids to
elite attacks sponsored by the criminal underground. This book boils down the
common and most damaging elements from these real-world attacks, while offering
specific advice on how you can proactively avoid such trouble from your
adversaries.
Securing SQL Server Denny Cherry 2010-12-27 Securing SQL Server: Protecting
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Your Database from Attackers provides readers with the necessary tools and
techniques to help maintain the security of databases within their environment.
It begins with a discussion of network security issues, including public versus
private IP addresses; accessing an SQL server from home; physical security; and
testing network security. The remaining chapters cover database encryption; SQL
password security; SQL injection attacks; database backup security; security
auditing; and server rights. The Appendix features checklists that database
administrators can use to pass external audits. Named a 2011 Systems
Administration Book by InfoSec Reviews Author Denny Cherry is an MVP by
Microsoft for his expertise in the SQL Server product Learn expert techniques
to protect your SQL database environment Discover how to identify what an
intruder accessed or damaged
Relational Database Design and Implementation Jan L. Harrington 2016-04-15
Relational Database Design and Implementation: Clearly Explained, Fourth
Edition, provides the conceptual and practical information necessary to develop
a database design and management scheme that ensures data accuracy and user
satisfaction while optimizing performance. Database systems underlie the large
majority of business information systems. Most of those in use today are based
on the relational data model, a way of representing data and data relationships
using only two-dimensional tables. This book covers relational database theory
as well as providing a solid introduction to SQL, the international standard
for the relational database data manipulation language. The book begins by
reviewing basic concepts of databases and database design, then turns to
creating, populating, and retrieving data using SQL. Topics such as the
relational data model, normalization, data entities, and Codd's Rules (and why
they are important) are covered clearly and concisely. In addition, the book
looks at the impact of big data on relational databases and the option of using
NoSQL databases for that purpose. Features updated and expanded coverage of SQL
and new material on big data, cloud computing, and object-relational databases
Presents design approaches that ensure data accuracy and consistency and help
boost performance Includes three case studies, each illustrating a different
database design challenge Reviews the basic concepts of databases and database
design, then turns to creating, populating, and retrieving data using SQL
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